
 

LETTER OF INTENT 
 
At the 2016 USBC Convention, delegates and athletes from all over the country voted to approve legislation pursuant to associations 
being required to merge. Per the approved legislation at the 2016 USBC Convention, all non-merged associations must merge with 
other associations in their area no later than August 1, 2018 
 

 This Letter of Intent is required to be provided to USBC to ensure any non-merged associations 
remain affiliated with USBC. Failure to do so may result in USBC no longer recognizing 
the non-merged association.  

 
 By receipt of this Letter of Intent, USBC hereby recognizes the following associations: 
 
                
 
                
 
                
 
                
 
                
 
                
 
 intent to charter with the United States Bowling Congress (USBC) as a merged association. 
 
 

Anticipated merger date:   August 1, 2017   August 1, 2018 
 
 
This letter must be submitted to USBC no later than August 1, 2017.  
 
The association further agrees it will complete the chartering process as outlined in the USBC Checklist for Merging Associations by 
no later than July 31, 2018. This process includes, but is not limited to: 
 

1. Becoming a fully-chartered merged association  
2. Complying with all USBC bylaws, policies and procedures 
3. Incorporating (if applicable) 
4. Continuing to serve bowlers throughout the merger process 

 
This Letter of Intent is submitted by: 
 
 Name and Title (Please print)      
 
               
                
 
 Association Name    Association Number 
 
 ______________________________________ ______________________________________ 
 
 Association Phone number   Association E-mail address 
 
 ______________________________________ ______________________________________ 
                                                         
  
 
 Signature        Date 
 
                
 
 
 
Completed Letter of Intent should be submitted via email to associationservices@bowl.com  
 
For questions about the merging process, please contact 

Association Development at 800-514-BOWL or associationservices@bowl.com 

mailto:associationservices@bowl.com
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